

June 16, 2025

Mr. and Mrs. Caesar DePaço, Ph.D. 141 Mountaintop Road Bernardsville, NI 07924

Dear Deanna and Caesar,

At Far Hills, we cultivate a love of learning in our students. Through selfdirected learning, emergent curriculum, and adventure experiences, their passions are uncovered. Our students are provided with an academically challenging yet personalized education championing both academic excellence and emotional intelligence. This is what defines a Far Hills education and sets apart our students, alumni, and community.



The safety and security of our students, faculty and staff makes all of this possible. Thank you for your generous gift of \$70,000.00 made on 4/28/2025 from Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. Your contribution has been allocated to fully fund the position of the School Law Enforcement Officer (SLEO) for the 2025-2026 school year.



Your investment in our school's security and the FH tradition of excellence in education is greatly appreciated. Thank you again for your continued support and for all you do for the Far Hills community.

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Evans, Jr. Director of Development Ment y f keeping om strelet and teacher safe agan the yar.

Your gift is accepted with sincere appreciation from Far Hills Country Day School. The IRS requires us to confirm that Far Hills Country Day School did not provide you with any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax files. Also please check with your employer regarding a matching gifts program—many companies allow you to submit requests up to one year after your donation.